
2002
      NATIONAL ORDER OF THE ARROW CONFERENCE

   LODGE NEWSLETTER COMPETITION
     APPLICATION

To: Seth Bundy, CVC Communications
ORDER OF THE ARROW
P.O. Box 152079
Irving, TX 75015-2079 Region (circle one)

NE    S     C     W

   LODGE I.D.

     LODGE NAME               SECTION           COUNCIL #        LODGE #

         AREA CODE

    COUNCIL NAME

    CITY          STATE            ZIP               TELEPHONE

[   ] We will participate in the Lodge Newsletter Competition and will deliver our four newsletter
issues to the NOAC Communications Committee by 5:00 p.m. on July 20.

One of the main purposes of the national conference is to gain new ideas to improve your lodge.

Recognizing that a good lodge newsletter is an effective communication tool, the NOAC
Communications Committee is conducting a newsletter competition.

The main purpose of the competition is to provide lodges with useful comments from experienced
editors on how to improve their newsletter. Winning lodges will receive a specially designed “National
Honor Newsletter” graphic for display on their newsletter.

In order to participate, a lodge must submit four (4) different issues. The issues must not be
dated earlier than January 1, 2001.

Lodge Contact for the Lodge Newsletter Competition:

Name _________________________________________________________________________

Address _________________________________________________________________________

City________________________________________St__________ZIP_______________________

Phone ___________________________________________

 All lodges must complete the Lodge Newsletter Competition Application, and return it to national OA
 office by  May 31, 2002.


